
 
 
December 21, 2022 
 
Gentlemen, 
I hope this note finds you well this wonderful and festive time of year. 
I would like to take this time to reflect on how lucky we are to have such wonderful friends and family, 
and to be a part of something so great as the game of golf.  
That being said, I look forward to meeting each and every one of you this new year. 
Happy Holidays to all, have a wonderful new year and we will see you soon on the links. 
 
Jeff Wells Sr. 
Los Verdes Men’s Club President 2023 
 
 


